
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

8/23/2017 
 
 
 

I, Soleil Dufour, owner representative of Thompson’s Point, Portland, Maine acknowledge 

and approve Alison Chase/Performance use of our facilities for their event starting August 31, 2017 

through September 2, 2017. The tent being used for this event will be set up on August 29th and 

taken down September 4th. 
 

 

Yours, 
 
 
 
Soleil Dufour 
 
Director of Operations 
 
Thompson’s Point 


